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Greater Mound City Stamp Club 
 

Minutes from General Membership meeting on June 28, 2021 
 
Present: President Guy Gasser, Vice President Katrina Whitaker, Jim Reed, Pat Morgan, Larry  
              Reutter, Secretary Phil Schorr, Treasurer Gary Hendren, Frank Kollinger, Gene Stewart,  
              Jerry Schultz, Dennis O’Brien, Bob Ogrodnick, Tom Minor, Ed Bayham, Nathan Esbeck,  
              Stephen Price, Richard Thies, Lesa Morgan.   
 
President Guy Gasser called the meeting to order at 7:40 p.m.    
                      
Drawings: Gene Stewart won the 50/50 cash prize drawing ($9.50). The attendance prize $10  
                 Certificate for use at a future Stampfest was won by Jim Reed. 
 
Minutes: The April meeting Minutes were approved - motion by Ed and second by Pat.  
 
Treasurer report: 

 -Balance at the end of May was $14,405.97. The primary expense was $302.11 for the costs   
  of the Perf-Dispatch over seven months. 

        
Secretary report: 
 -Phil reported he will be open to anyone who wants to contribute and article for Page 3 of the  
            Perf-Dispatch. 
 
VP report:  
 -Katrina reported two meeting programs for next year are already on the calendar. If you want  
            to give a program next year, contact Katrina for your choice of month. She also reminded  
            everyone of the Pot Luck dinner on Saturday night of StampFest and she will need to know  
            what you plan to bring. She also introduced Jim Reed, attending for the first time. 
  
Announcements:  
           -Guy reported on the results of the Linn’s Stamp Popularity Poll. The Mayflower in Plymouth  
             Harbor was the most popular stamp. 
            -Guy said the biggest need for a volunteer for StampFest is someone to run the concession  
             stand. If we don’t have someone step up to volunteer, we won’t have a concession stand and  
             that will be a problem. 
            -StampFest will have an auction on Sunday afternoon, with limits on the number of items  
             anyone can include. Contact Jerry Schultz if you plan to include anything in the auction.  
            -Nathan reported the application forms for exhibiting at next year’s Expo are up on the    
             Expo website. If anyone is planning to exhibit next March, now would be a good time to get   
             your application turned in.    
 
Auction: Richard Thies conducted the monthly auction. The number of items was small again this  
              month. Turn in your list of auction items to Richard or David Mahsman well in advance of the  
              meeting next month. 
 
Mailings: Everyone worked on getting the mailings for StampFest prepared for mailing. We were able  
               to wrap up by 9:20. 


